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  OmniMech Blueprints FASA Corporation,FASA Corporation Staff,1991-06
  Medium OmniMech TechPrints FASA Corporation Staff,Fasa
Corporation,1993-01-01
  BattleTech: The Trickster Blaine Lee Pardoe,2021-04-29 IMBALANCE OF POWER…
On the faraway Clan Homeworlds during the Golden Century, Nicholas Kerensky’s
vision of the Clans has blossomed into a thriving, varied culture where the
warrior is esteemed above all…and MechWarriors, in their armored war
machines, are at the pinnacle of Clan hierarchy. The eighteen Clans have
existed in relative technological parity as well…until the day Clan Coyote
fields a radical new ’Mech that gives them the edge on any battlefield—the
OmniMech. Supremely customizable thanks to its modular design, the OmniMech
threatens to upend the delicate balance of power among the Clans…and its
secrets become a hotly contested prize. In the annual Trial of Possession for
the OmniMech technology, the Jade Falcons have won the right to challenge the
Coyotes first. But along with the upcoming ’Mech battle, a shadowy force is
willing to do whatever is necessary to ensure that the Falcons succeed…even
if it requires the sacrifice of cherished ideals…
  Battletech Compendium FASA Corp,1995-09 BattleTech celebrates its tenth
anniversary with the BattleTech Compendium: the Rules of Warfare, the
ultimate guide to combat in the 31st century. All the rules needed to
simulate exciting conflicts between BattleMechs, vehicles, and infantry are
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included, revising and streamlining material from BattleTech, 3rd Edition,
CityTech, 2nd Edition, and the original BattleTech Compendium. The Rules of
Warfare also contains a concise history of the BattleTech universe and its
movers and shakers, several new BattleMech and OmniTech designs, rules for
miniatures play, and full-color illustrations.
  BattleTech: The Proliferation Cycle John Helfers,Philip A. Lee,2021-05-12
THE DAWN OF A NEW AGE… In the 25th century, humankind is locked in a
seemingly endless cycle of warfare as each of the Great Houses seeks to
expand their holdings at the cost of the others. But in 2438, the Terran
Hegemony perfects a battle system unlike anything seen in combat before—the
Mackie, the very first BattleMech. With it, the Hegemony quickly reigns
supreme on the battlefield. The Mackie’s arrival sets off a desperate arms
race among the Great Houses, each desperate to possess the BattleMech’s
secrets. Some houses will use military force to steal them, others resort to
stealthy espionage teams to infiltrate highly secured BattleMech facilities.
Still other Houses will use diplomacy, or even corporate espionage to get
their hands on the coveted plans or the men and women who can build a
BattleMech. Now, collected for the first time, stories by celebrated
BattleTech authors Ilsa J. Bick, Herbert A. Beas II, Christoffer Trossen,
Randall N. Bills, Chris Hartford and Jason M. Hardy, Jason Schmetzer, and
Blaine Lee Pardoe—who wrote a brand-new novella about the creation of the
Coyotl, the first OmniMech—tell how BattleMechs were invented in one complete
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volume. Welcome to The Proliferation Cycle.
  BattleTech Legends: D.R.T. Jim Long,2018-09-11 DEAD RIGHT THERE Flush with
their success against the Jade Falcons on Borghese, Jeremiah Rose and the
Black Thorns head to Harlech to draw a new assignment. Their only
requirement: Their new job must let them face off against the Clans. They
find more than they bargained for. Their assignment: Garrison duty on
Wolcott—a Kurita planet deep in the heart of the Clan Smoke Jaguar occupation
zone. The world itself is besieged, but protected from further Clan
aggression by the Clan code of honor. And Wolcott makes a useful staging area
for Kurita raids on Smoke Jaguar-occupied territory. The mission pay is good.
The advance is unbelievable. They just have to live long enough to spend
it...
  BattleTech: Gray Death Rising Jason Schmetzer,2024-01-19 WHEN THE GOING
GETS TOUGH… Former hauptmann Ronan Carlyle and his sister Isobel are soldiers
without a nation. After their commanding officer left the Lyran Commonwealth
Armed Forces entirely, the pair returned to Lyran space for reassignment. But
their senior officer branded the remaining troops traitors and cashiered
them, stranding hundreds of former LCAF soldiers and technicians. With
nothing but a local salvage yard to their name, the Carlyle kids hit upon a
way to at least get their people off-planet and back home. So, out of
desperation, the Gray Death Legion is reborn. But soon, what was supposed to
be a temporary mercenary unit turns into something entirely different…a real
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mercenary unit. THE TOUGH GO MERCENARY. Gray Death Rising chronicles the new
Gray Death Legion’s early missions. From their very first job—working for the
same unit that kicked them out of the LCAF—to their next job off-planet, to
their biggest mission yet, facing political intrigue and taking on the mantle
of their famous great-grandfather’s legacy on the planet of Pandora in a
brand-new story. In the cutthroat mercenary world of the Inner Sphere, it
takes more than a famous name to survive. Fortunately, Ronan and Bel have the
training, intelligence, and most importantly, experience to carry their
family’s legacy into a new era. And collected here for the first time, read
where it all begins…again.
  BattleTech: Shrapnel, Issue #11 Philip A. Lee,2022-12-15 RECRUITS WANTED!
Shrapnel: The Official BattleTech Magazine transports you to the blistering,
hard-hitting BattleMech conflicts that ravage the war-torn future of the 31st
century and beyond! A young Jade Falcon cadet must prove her mettle in a
Trial of Position against a cunning opponent if she is going to become part
of her struggling Clan’s future. Elite aerospace pilots from the Outworlds
Alliance and the Snow Ravens meet in a clash for the ages, and a veteran
wielding only an implement of peace stands up to defend his home against
unusual invaders. In this issue, you’ll sign up for a notorious mercenary
unit and fight through your first day on the job. You’ll jockey to be first
across the finish line in a hovertank race fraught with danger. You’ll chase
the glory days of a once-noted BattleMech manufacturer in a quest to
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reinvigorate a declining enterprise and secure your birthright. Will you
defeat your demons from the Battle of Tukayyid during battle with would-be
conquerors? Will you escape from murderous cartel members, or succumb to the
elements in the unrelenting, sun-beaten desert? Load your chamber with
technical articles, a Northwind Highlanders unit digest, a MechWarrior’s
catalog of cockpit must-haves, a snow-filled RPG adventure, a BattleForce
scenario, and more—all by BattleTech veterans and new enlistees: Tom Leveen
Bryan Young Russell Zimmerman D. G. P. Rector W. T. Brown James Hauser Chris
G. Lane R. J. Thomas Phillip Johnston Alayna M. Weathers James Bixby Étienne
Charron-Willard Matthew Cross Wunji Lau Eric Salzman Tom Stanley Stephen
Toropov
  BattleTech: Shrapnel, Issue #8 Philip A. Lee,2022-03-15 STAY FROSTY!
Shrapnel: The Official BattleTech Magazine delivers tales of tragedy and
triumph amid the struggles of BattleMechs on the battlefields of the 31st
century and beyond! A spurned Solaris gladiator enacts a unique brand of
payback. A Federated Suns mission to take down the infamous “Lady Death”
Trevaline runs afoul of pirate ingenuity. A ex-mercenary on Outreach must
risk everything during the Fourth Succession War to protect those who cannot
protect themselves. In this issue, you’ll venture into the jungles and avoid
native predators while racing to recover lost Star League-era data; discover
the truth lurking behind a seemingly unbeatable Word of Blake ’Mech; and
fight to preserve a MechWarrior’s right to crack open a cold, frosty beverage
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after the battle is done. Then return to the shadows and danger of the Game
World with the penultimate part of our Solaris VII serial. Keep cool under
fire with technical readouts, a playable campaign, glimpses at the Malthus
Confederation and Canopian pleasure circuses, a guide for new citizens of the
Federated Suns, a report on dangerous alien plant life, and much more—all
from BattleTech veterans and a few new faces: Craig A. Reed, Jr. Jason Hansa
James Bixby Eric Salzman Douglas Carruthers Jeremy Ciccone Keith R. A.
DeCandido Daniel Isberner John-David Karnitz Joshua Franklin Johannes Heidler
Ken’ Horner Wunji Lau Mike Miller Tom Stanley Joel Steverson Stephen Toropov
  BattleTech: Shrapnel, Year One Philip A. Lee,2023-08-26 Strap into the
Cockpit! Proudly carrying the battle standard for BattleTech short fiction,
the first year of Shrapnel: The Official BattleTech Magazine continues the
tradition of explosive, hard-hitting stories set in the war-torn, BattleMech-
dominated interstellar future of the 31st century. In this collection of
issues #1–4, you will attempt to escape from a bandit king’s stronghold, ally
with longtime enemies on the front lines of the swift and merciless Clan
invasion, and fight brutal arena duels on the game world of Solaris VII. You
will defend your home in the Deep Periphery from opportunistic invaders,
share tales of victory and woe at a popular MechWarrior bar, and discover a
long-abandoned ’Mech that helps build an idealistic young woman’s sense of
purpose. Then go beyond the story and forge your own legend with in-universe
articles, conspiracy theories, technical readouts, unit and planet digests,
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playable scenarios, role-playing adventures, weapons catalogs, social
commentaries, and much, much more! This collection also includes the entire
four-part Kell Hounds serial novel, If Auld Acquaintance Be Forgot… by New
York Times-bestselling author Michael A. Stackpole. Tighten your safety
harness, thumb off your weapon safeties, and march into battle to see where
it all began, with heart-wrenching stories and powerful game features penned
by long-time BattleTech luminaries and exciting new authors. Note: this is
the same file that all Kickstarter Mercenaries backers have already received.
If you backed the campaign at any level, you have already received this file
as part of your pledge.
  BattleTech: Shrapnel, Issue #2 Philip A. Lee, Ed., THE WAR RAGES ON!
Shrapnel: The Official BattleTech Magazine returns with more explosive
BattleMech action from the 31st century! Experience tales of hard-won
survival from the gaming world of Solaris VII, the wilds of the Deep
Periphery, and the annals of Clan history. Dive deep into in-depth technology
articles, technical readouts, conspiracy theories, war-game and role-playing
adventures, and more—all from veteran BattleTech authors, fan favorites, and
our latest enlistees: Michael A. Stackpole • Jason Schmetzer Michael J.
Ciaravella • Travis Heermann Alan Brundage • James Simakas John-David Karnitz
• Aaron Cahall Matthew Cross • Daniel Isberner Alex Kaempen • Tom Stanley •
Chris Wheeler
  BattleTech: Slack Tide Jason Schmetzer,Philip A. Lee,2020-02-21 PEACE MAY
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SELL…BUT WHAT IF NO ONE’S BUYING? On 21 May 3052, the seemingly unstoppable
military juggernaut of the invading Clans was defeated in a pitched campaign
on the quiet world of Tukayyid. This astonishing victory bought the weary
armies of the Inner Sphere a fifteen-year stay before the invasion can
resume. But despite the truce, the fire driving the Clans’ centuries-long
quest to conquer Terra, the birthplace of humankind, and rebuild Inner Sphere
civilization in their warmongering image has not been extinguished. Conflict
still rages above the truce line, and the Clans are biding their time until
the tide of war can surge up and flood the Inner Sphere once more. Slack Tide
collects nine stories that chronicle the life-and-death struggles still being
waged in the wake of Tukayyid’s so-called peace. Fan-favorite authors such as
Jason Hansa, Philip A. Lee, and Craig A. Reed, Jr. spin tales of undercover
operatives seeking to gain the secrets of Clan BattleMech technology, Inner
Sphere MechWarriors attempting dangerous escapes from Clan-controlled
planets, and mercenaries fighting to protect the only things that truly
matter to them—themselves and their loved ones. The Clans’ invasion may have
been temporarily halted, but the true battles for the future of the Inner
Sphere have only just begun…
  BattleTech: The Price of Duty Jason Schmetzer,2021-07-25 A STRUGGLE TO
SURVIVE… Former hauptmann Ronan Carlyle is a man without a nation. After his
former commanding officer declared herself governor-general of a reborn Tamar
Pact, Ronan, a loyal Steiner officer, led a group of soldiers and techs
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including his sister, Isobel, back for Garrison for reassignment. But on
Garrison, his troubles multiply. The senior Lyran officer brands the 26th
Arcturan loyalists traitors and cashiers them, stranding nearly 200 former
LCAF soldiers, technicians, and crewmen on a Lyran world with no way off-
planet. Forced to scrounge up a way to survive, Ronan and Isobel hatch a plan
to get the former LCAF members back to their homeworlds by salvaging ’Mechs.
But when a Lyran scout battalion goes AWOL over an off-world mission squashed
by their commanding officer, the LCAF is shocked to discover the Arcturan
loyalists have built up the largest contingent of combat equipment outside
the militia. Ronan’s people need cash. They have skills. And there’s history
in his name… Thus, the Gray Death Legion is reborn. First as a way to get
funds for his people to leave. But they fight the Lyran unit—winning by use
of unorthodox tactics—and discover they don’t want to disband…instead, the
reconstituted mercenary unit wants to find its next employer…
  BattleTech Legends: Shadows of War Thomas S, Gressman,2018-11-23 SEEK AND
DESTROY... The massive invasion force of Operation Serpent has descended
behind enemy lines. Their mission is to obliterate the military power of Clan
Smoke Jaguar and seize the homeworld of Huntress. Commanding this historic
assault is General Ariana Winston of the elite Eridani Light Horse mercenary
brigade. After a year's voyage through deep space, they have arrived. OR BE
DESTROYED... But the battle has just begun. The dangers are more far-reaching
than Winston ever feared. And the Jaguar garrison is far more cunning than
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the troops of the Inner Sphere ever believed. For now, emerging from the
shadows, a new threat is bearing down on the Serpent armies. The greatest
danger to humanity's future is right in their midst. And it is about to
ignite the fires of a war to end all wars.
  MechWarrior 2 Blaine Pardoe,1995 An intense strategy guide with tips and
hints as well as insight into the game storyline for a better understanding
of the game and how to be successful. This guide provides insight into the
Battletech universe upon which the game is based.
  BattleTech: The Battle for Tukayyid Jason Schmetzer,Blaine Lee
Pardoe,Steven Mohan, Jr.,Randall N. Bills,Bryan Young,Chris Hussey,Michael J.
Ciaravella,Joel Steverson,2021-01-15 ALL OR NOTHING... On 1 May 3052, twenty-
five Galaxies from seven Clans clashed with twelve armies of ComStar’s Com
Guards on the pastoral planet of Tukayyid. For twenty-one days, one of the
largest campaigns in BattleMech warfare unfolded to decide the fate of the
Inner Sphere. The Battle of Tukayyid is one of BattleTech’s most pivotal
conflicts. Now, explore this crucial campaign through eight different points
of view—from the enigmatic ComStar, whose relatively untested forces are the
Inner Sphere’s last defense against the seemingly unstoppable Clans, to each
Clan, as their leaders and MechWarriors attempt to achieve victory on their
own terms. The fate of the Inner Sphere hangs in the balance…and it all comes
down to one planet… Featuring stories by: Jason Schmetzer Michael J.
Ciaravella Randall N. Bills Blaine Lee Pardoe Steven Mohan, Jr. Bryan Young



12

Chris Hussey Joel Steverson
  BattleTech Legends: Impetus of War Blaine Lee Pardoe,2018-09-21 WHEN
HUNTING THE DEADLIEST PREY... Major Loren Jaffray is a soldier's soldier, a
hardened professional who made his reputation with the Capellan
Confederation's legendary Death Commandos. Now serving as an officer in the
Northwind Highlanders, Loren longs to prove his loyalty to his new comrades.
And he's getting that chance—the Draconis Combine is hiring his regiment to
take on a mission unlike any before it. MAKE SURE YOU DO NOT BECOME THE
HUNTED. The ruthless Clan Smoke Jaguar emulate the savagery of their feline
namesake with lethal accuracy. Nobody knows this better than the samurai of
the Draconis Combine, who fought to the death to save their very homeworld.
Now Loren's crack Highlanders will be the instrument of the Combine's
vengeance, striking into the Deep Periphery to crush one of the Jaguars'
supply centers on a distant world called Wayside V. But the young, confident
major is in for a very nasty surprise—and unless he makes a brilliant change
in plans, Wayside V will soon be soaked with Scots blood...
  BattleTech: Hour of the Wolf Blaine Lee Pardoe,2021-01-01 MORE THAN A
CENTURY IN THE MAKING… Since the Clan Invasion of 3050 ended in failure,
there are those who have not forgotten Nicholas Kerensky’s ultimate goal: The
conquering of Terra, and the rise of one Clan above all others…to become the
ilClan, and rule over both the rest of the Clans and the Inner
Sphere…regardless of what the Great Houses may say about it… THE BATTLE THAT
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WILL RESHAPE THE INNER SPHERE BEGINS… Now, in 3151, two Clans make the final
jump into the shattered remains of the Republic of the Sphere. Their target:
the cradle of humankind, and the ultimate symbol of the Inner Sphere…Terra.
But Clans Jade Falcon and Wolf will face a powerful, tenacious enemy in the
remaining forces of the Republic, led by their resurrected leader, Devlin
Stone. The impending battle will engulf the entire planet, and when it is
over, only one shall stand supreme...
  BattleTech Legends: Endgame Loren L. Coleman,2018-10-21 ON THE BRINK OF
DISASTER... It is the darkest hour of the ongoing civil war between Prince
Victor Steiner-Davion and his sister, Katrina. With Victor brought low by the
assassination of his love, Omi Kurita, the allied forces are rudderless. As
Victor recovers in hiding, Katrina's military rallies. ONE LAST CHANCE FOR
VICTORY. Victor's last chance lies before him, and he will need to draw on
his strongest supporters. Kell. Allard-Liao. Sandoval. Marik. Sortek. All
have their parts to play as the allied forces attempt to sweep Katrina's
loyalists before them. It is their final bid to claim victory, bring a tyrant
to justice, and return the thrones of two interstellar nations to benevolent
rule.
  BattleTech: A Splinter of Hope/The Anvil Blaine Lee Pardoe,Philip A.
Lee,2019-02-12 VICTORY AT ANY COST… Jump into your BattleMech cockpit, fire
up your fusion engine, and charge into the fray with two all-new BattleTech
novellas from Philip A. Lee and bestselling writer Blaine Lee Pardoe. A
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Splinter of Hope: Violent expansion of the Capellan Confederation and the
Draconis Combine has cost recently crowned First Prince Julian Davion both
his mentor and countless Federated Suns worlds. To rally his people, he
funnels the fires of justice into an ambitious yet risky campaign to retake a
vital system: New Syrtis, the occupied capital of the Capellan March.
However, the Capellan people have fought dearly for their prize and will do
anything in their power to hold onto it. Will Julian’s gamble preserve the
future of the Federated Suns, or is the invasion doomed before it even
begins? The Anvil: Khan Malvina Hazen of Clan Jade Falcon is known throughout
the Inner Sphere as a merciless, bloodthirsty tyrant. The next target for her
scorched-earth, take-no-prisoners tactics is the Lyran Commonwealth world of
Coventry: a persistent stain on the Jade Falcons’ history. But not all
Falcons follow Malvina’s lead. Ordered to take Coventry at any cost, Galaxy
Commander Stephanie Chistu wishes to see her Clan victorious, but no victory
is worth the Jade Falcons losing their very soul. To stand up to tyranny and
find an honorable path forward for her Clan, she must balance the razor’s
edge between duty and honor—or die trying.

Recognizing the way ways to acquire this book Omnimech is additionally
useful. You have remained in right site to start getting this info. acquire
the Omnimech associate that we present here and check out the link.



15

You could buy lead Omnimech or get it as soon as feasible. You could quickly
download this Omnimech after getting deal. So, following you require the book
swiftly, you can straight get it. Its in view of that unquestionably easy and
hence fats, isnt it? You have to favor to in this atmosphere
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